1!i1 ﬂ'[u
Lr'ﬁi“mnm’n'ujm i

MEMORANDUM

DATE: September 17, 2014
TO: John M. Miller, Fire Chief

Orlando Fire Department

THRU: Roderick S. Williams, Deputy Fire Chief
Orlando Fire Department

FROM: Angela L Thomas, Purchasing Agent lll
Procurement and Contracts Division

SUBJECT: Bid Submittals and Award Recommendation _

BID NUMBER/TITLE: IFB14-0211 — Orlando Fire Department Grounds &
| Irrigation Maintenance

The bids for the subject solicitation were opened on Thursday, July 17, 2014 at 2:00 pm.
Procurement and Contracts have reviewed the bid submittals for responsiveness. Please
see the attached Bid submittals and Bid Tabulation Sheet. Pending final review by your
office and M/WBE, if applicable, the recommendation of award is as follows:

Once submittals have been fully evaluated by you and the Office of MMWBE, please sign
below to acknowledge your concurrence of this recommendation of award and return by
Tuesday, September 30, 2014. .
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